Dear Colleagues:


Happy New Year!

It is the time of the year again for our great entertainment!!   We are now seeking performers and voluntary speakers for our entertainment program on Saturday, 4/26.  Do you have students who are interested in showing off their talents in our entertainment program?  Or you have students who would like to practice their public speaking skill?  The program will probably run from 2:30 to 4:00PM.  The performers need to arrive no later than 1:30.  Please contact us ASAP. See below for contact addresses.

Thank you!                  

Sincerely yours, 

   




April Phung & Mingjung Chen     2008  CLTAC

The length of each performance should be within 5 to 8 minutes (Maximum 8 minutes).
	Name of school:

學校名稱:
	

	Title of performance:

表演項目/曲目:
	

	Name of performers:

表演者英文 姓名:
	

	Total time of performance:

表演時間:
	

	Contact phone #    & e-mail address:

聯絡電話及電郵:
	


Please send the performance and contacts information via email w/ attachment to--

April Phung (aaaphung@yahoo.com)

CLTAC entertainment program organizer 

Mandarin teacher, Serendipity School

&

Mingjung Chen (mchen@menloschool.org)

CLTAC entertainment program organizer 

Mandarin teacher, Menlo School

